
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Importance: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Wednesday, October 27, 2021 12:48 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: FPL Rate Increase 

High 

Please place the e-mail below in Docket No. 20210015. 

Thank you! 

From: lindad@wirespring.com <lindad@wirespring.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 202112:46 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/27/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12425-2021 

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.st ate.fl .us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl .us> 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 
Importance: High 

To ALL Commissioners: 

WHAT IS WRONG WITH YOU? 

Why would you burden all Florida residents with FPL RATE INCREASES when they 
are NOT justified? 

Why did you ALLOW FPL to basically put their rate increases on RESIDENTIAL 
residents? How can you sanction the behavior exhibited by FPL? 

Your actions are just OUTRIGHT WRONG. 

What are you going to do to rectify the situation? 

Linda Drake 
4081 SW Alice Street 
Port St Lucie, FL 34953 
305-829-4833 
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